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28th February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you to all those parents who managed to get their child to school today, we were one 

of the few primary school who stayed open today thanks to the many staff braving the bad 

weather.   

 

We have been informed that our usual food delivery to the school kitchen on Thursday 1st 

March has been cancelled due to transport problems, and, as the weather forecast has 

predicted more snow overnight, it is with regret, that Abingdon Primary School and 

Children’s Centre will be closed on Thursday 1st March.   

 

Please assume that school will be open as normal on Friday.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 
 


